
To the Hand of Guerra,

I believe my colleague Eucleus has already sent you a communiqué regarding our impending 

visit to Anvil. I will be bringing with me the most valuable of our remaining treasures, an 

heirloom from the early days of our Spire which we are regrettably forced to liquidate to fund 

the establishment of a new home for us. 

The item in question is an Atun’s Ring, mounted upon a necklace. It was gifted to my 

forebears by a Highborn Magister in the early days of diplomatic relations between the two 

Nations.

We are hoping to raise at least thirty thrones for the establishment of a new Spire, and I trust 

that you can facilitate the sale for us in whichever way you see fit. I recommend approaching 

the wealthy and powerful of both Urizen and Highguard, at least, as those most likely to be 

interested in the Item’s history.

Any other financial assistance you are able to render would be most welcome, although we have 

already imposed upon the hospitality of your House of Guerra.

I must also apologise for Eucleus’ demeanour. He can be a little difficult to deal with at times, 

but he has been so looking forwards to meeting you. I hope that his academic interests will not 

unduly hinder our transaction.

Yours Gratefully,

Valerius of Kalianaspire


